
 

 

Our ref: BB/govconsultation 
 
January 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re:  Year 11 Examinations Update 
 
We would like to make you aware that at present the Department for Education have launched 
a joint consultation with Ofqual on how GCSE, AS and A level grades should be awarded in 
summer 2021.  The consultation closes at 11:45pm on Friday 29 January. 
 
The DFE are keen to hear the views of students who were due to take their exams, their 
parents and carers, their teachers, school and college leaders and others who have an 
interest, including further and higher education providers, and employers.  If you or your child 
wish to take part in the consultation process, you can use the link below: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/consultation-on-how-gcse-as-and-a-level-
grades-should-be-awarded-in-summer-
2021?utm_source=18%20January%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19
&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19 

Once we know the outcomes of the consultation and the actions required to be taken by 
schools we will communicate this to you and ensure that any questions are answered; our 
priority as always is to ensure that all students are fully supported. 
 
Finally, a reminder that you will receive your child’s Year 11 full reports, by post, at the end of 
next week.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr B Brown 
Assistant Headteacher 
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